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August-decided to cancel our auction due to low member participation in the planning of the 
auction.  Asked each member to donate $1000 to the club foundation, which would net more 
than an auction.  
 
Back to School Drive for Treehouse. 
 
September-Club Assembly to thank all members who participated in a volunteer project the prior 
Rotary year.  Each member received 1 piece of chocolate for every time they volunteered their 
time. 
We gave $100 to Polio Plus on behalf of the club to thank our members for volunteering. 
 
October-had a committee rewrite the Bylaws.   
Northwest Harvest Saturday  
Orion House to serve lunch 
 
November-Fellowship at Viyja’s house.  Raised over $1000 for the foundation. 
 
December-worked on converting our club to one annual fee to cover our club expenses.  Actual 
change took place with the Rotary calendar year on July 1st, 2015. 
Collected money and gift cards for families in need for Christmas Gifts.  
 
January-had 1 Rotary meeting at the Gates Foundation. 
 
April-Rotaracts had a very successful auction for Nickelsville 
 
June-First Murder Mystery night fundraiser-fun night. 
 
July-had another fellowship at Viyja’s. 
 
Other highlights-our continued work with Bailey Gaztert. 
ID Clean up. 
International Projects.   
Scholarships. 
 
We tried 8 new locations for our club meetings, deciding to go back to the newly remodeled Sun 
Ya.   


